
CALIFORNIA PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION       

 

San Diego Gas and Electric (SDG&E) Company 

Tie-Line 637 Wood-to-Steel Replacement Project 

 
(please print) 

Name:   

Organization (if any):                                           

Do you have authorization to represent this Organization? Yes: □               No: □ 

Address:  

City, State, Zip:   

E-mail:          Telephone:  

 

(See reverse for additional information)              Page ___ of ___ 

Written Comments 
(please print) 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Please note: Comments, including personal information, become public information and may be released to interested parties if requested.  

 

Please either deposit this sheet at the sign-in table before you leave today or mail to the address below. 

Attach additional sheets if needed. Comments can also be emailed to TL637woodtosteel@dudek.com. 

Please have the subject line of emails read “SDG&E TL637” 

mailto:TL637woodtosteel@dudek.com


Written Comment Form 
 

 
 

 
Please note that your address, phone number, e-mail address, or other personal identifying information in your comment, is part of 

your entire comment. Including your personal identifying information--may be made publicly available at any time. While you can ask 

us in your comment to withhold your personal identifying information from public review, we cannot guarantee that we will be able to 

do so. 

 

Mail comments to:  

Lon Payne, CPUC Project Manager  

c/o Dudek 

605 Third Street 

Encinitas, California 92024 
 

Public Scoping Ends:  November 7, 2013 
 

To ensure that comments on the Draft Mitigated Negative Declaration (MND) will be considered in the Final MND, the 

CPUC must receive written comments by the close of the public review period (November 7, 2013).  

 
 

 
 


